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Dear Jay Brewer, August 11, 2015

Thank you so much for attending our 2015
Ignition Presentation.

We appreciate you taking time out of your
busy schedule to be there, especially with
school starting up. We hope you enjoyed
watching the students present.

Your continued support is greatly appreciated!

Again, thank you so much!
-The Youth Connect Team




